
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CUPERTINO CITY COUNCIL  
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino City 
Council scheduled for Tuesday, January 04, 2022 beginning at 6:45 p.m., was 
cancelled due to a lack of business and there will be a lack of quorum. In 
accordance with Government Code 54953(e), in a teleconference meeting without 
a physical location to help stop the spread of COVID-19. The next regular meeting 
will be Tuesday, January 18, 2022 beginning at 6:45 p.m. In accordance with 
Government Code 54953(e), this will be a teleconference meeting without a 
physical location to help stop the spread of COVID-19  
  
 Dated this 22nd day of December, 2021 
 
        

 
        Lauren Sapudar 
       Deputy City Clerk 
 
 


